Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WCIH 8ND

Dear Sir/Madam,
RE: 2012/2895/P

I am a resident of Camden and T would like to strongly urge the Council to
support this application for the redevelopment of Centre Point. I am especially
pleased to see that this proposal means that St Giles High Street will no longer
be used. Additionally, T would wish that the regeneration of this area is done as
soon as possible to improve the quality of the environment for the arrival of
Crossrail.

Yours faithfully,
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Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir/Madam,

| would like to inform you of my approval of application 2012/2895/P, |
am very much satisfied that it is planned that St Giles High Street will be
replaced. It can often be very dangerous, and with the introduction of

two-way traffic on Tottenham Court Road it will become redundant.

I therefore recommend this application to you and very much hope that it
will be approved.

Yours faithfully,

Q- L

U, _QM—HQM AVesuzr.
.



BN ol

Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms. Peck,

I am writing in support of the planning application (2012/2895/P) to redevelop Centre
Point. | think it is an excellent idea in order to regenerate the area, considering the
amount of people that will be arriving due to Crossrail.

I hope that our council will approve this, because | think it is something that we
greatly need.

Thanks in advance

G~ .
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Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir/Madam,

This letter is to indicate my support of application 2012/2895/P. Centre Point in my opinion
has never really ‘worked’ as a building, however, | think these proposals will allow it to be
put to good use. The chance to build a significant amount of affordable housing makes the
application all the more attractive.

| think these proposals are well thought through and therefore | am pleased to be able to
say that | give them my whole-hearted support.

6(”\/,\, C/VCT S0 axk

Yours faithfully,



Amanda Peck

Planning Department

Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Amanda Peck,

RE: 2012/2895/P

This letter is to indicate my support for the above application,

proposed for Centre Point. More new local housing will be of real
benefit to the area, especially as a significant contribution to

affordable housing will be made to Camden.

Please give this application your support.

Regards,
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms. Peck,
RE: application 2012/2895/P

I am writing in support of this application, which involves the creation of a large number of
houses. This I think would be a welcome addition to the local community and | strongly urge
you to approve this application.

Yours sincerely s /
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Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear SirfMadam,

| am writing to you to inform you of my approval and recommendation for application
2012/2895/P, | am particularly pleased with the adaptation that means there will be
additional housing provided in the local area, especially the contribution to affordable

housing.

Yours faithfully, Q‘(‘ wC 2
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Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WCIH 8ND

Re: 2012/2895/P
Dear Planning Department,

This letter is to encourage you to continue with the plans to extend the Centre Point Tower and
build a pedestrian area at the base of the building.

I support these plans as I find St Giles High Street unsafe I would like to see it made more
secure.

I'am also concerned that the current layout will be unable to cope with the increases in
pedestrians that will be associated with the new Crossrail development planned for Tottenham
Court Road.

Regards,

o {hodin
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Ms Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms Peck,

| am writing to support application 2012/2895/P.

Centre Point is a lovely building, but a horrible area. Clearing up the traffic at the bottom and

putting housing in the building is a great idea and will lead to more affordable homes being built in

the borough.

| hope that you are supporting the application and can convey my support to the decision makers.

Thanks,

AR
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Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir/Madam,

This letter is to display my support of application 2012/2895/P. The
proposal regarding Centre Point will give a much better impression
of Camden as well as the contribution to affordable housing,
something which I think is definitely in dire need.

I think these proposals are very much beneficial to the community
and therefore I strongly urge the Council to accept this
application.

Yours faithfully,
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Amanda Peck
Planning Department

Camden Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street
London
WC1H 8ND
AR
Dear Ms. Peck, \ 1

RE: application 2012/2895/P

As Camden resident ] would like to express my support for the proposed redevelopment of
Centre Point.

| think housing will be an excellent addition to the local area which is in need of
improvement. The application seeks to contribute a significant amount to affordable
housing in the borough, something to be welcomed.

Yours sincerely,
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Anandn Peck.
i

Planning Department

Camden Town Hali Extension

Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir/Madam,

| would like to register my support for appiication 2012/2895/P.

This borough needs more affordable housing and this application seeks
to make a generous contribution to help with this.

| hope very much that it will be approved.

Yours faithfully,
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department

Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WCIH 8ND

Dear Ms. Peck,
RE: application 2012/2895/P

Please accept this note as a statement of support for the above application.

I think the bonus to local business is significant, and the public square will make a fine
addition to the community, as well as an attractive locaticn for people who are new to

the area. I therefore strongly commend this proposal to the Council.

With best wishes ’q - @ L.«/(/(.//\
Y ours sincerely, 'LQ 7 .\YH/‘} % it /_)7 U(fy Ny G



Planning Department ﬂ/’\f
Camden Town Hall Extension P\‘
Argyle Street |

London
WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you regarding the application to regenerate the Centre Point building and
surrounding area (reference: 2012/2895/P)

The current layout is dangerous to pedestrians, not to mention dirty and outdated. The two-way
system working on Tottenham Court Road will make 5t Giles High Street redundant, greatly
improving the current layout.

What is more, the improvements to Centre Point will greatly enhance the area and it is

important that the planned public area around Centre Point is included in these plans.
I encourage you to adopt these plans.

Yours faith;ully,

Michael Ducnen _
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WCITH 8ND

Dear Ms Peck,
| am writing to you about the planning permission scheme taking place at
Cenftre point and in the surrounding area. | would like to register my support

for the project {ref: 2012/2895/P).

The project would breathe new life into the existing St Giles High Street. The
existing street is old and dangerous for pedestrians.

The major changes at the base of Centre Point would also be a welcome
addition to the area.

Finally, those leaving the planned Tottenham Court Road station cught to be
greeted with a modern pedestrian areq, rather than the existing layout.

Yours sincerely,

A2€ Shﬁluﬁsbuw\& Aveunue
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms. Peck,
RE: application 2012/2895/P

As aresident of Camden | would like to express my support for the proposed
redevelopment of Centre Point.

| think the inclusion of a large public square will be an excellent additional to the local area.
It will be an enormous improvement on what is currently there and so | strongly
recommend that the Council approves this application.

Yours sincerely,

Q-Cou‘é '
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms Peck.

I am writing to you regarding a piece of planning permission, reference number
2012/2895/P.

The firstissue [ would like to raise is that the public square at the base of Centre Point
would be an excellent addition to the area. The changes which are already taking place
in the area, including the new Crossrail development, ought to include the proposed
public square.

Furthermore, when the plans for Tottenham Court Road station are completed there
will be 80,000 people passing through the area per day, it is therefore vitally important
that the proposed p for Centre Point take place.




Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms Peck,

I am writing in support of the planning project at Centre Point, and the surrounding regeneration of
the area (reference code: 2012/2895/P)

I'am in favour of the scheme because the existing area will not be fit for purpose when the planned
improvements to Tottenham Court Road station are finished. As you know the station will bring
80,000 people through the area and it is therefore important that a modern development take
place.

Yours sincerely,

Seccer Stns
I<e Ongoet St



Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir/Madam,

This letter is to indicate my support of application 2012/2895/P. | think the arrival of
Crossrail will benefit the local area, and with that in mind | think this new refurbishment
project at Centre Paint will complement it excellently. It will provide newcomers with a new
and energetic vision of Camden as well as boosting local businesses, and reducing
congestion with the inclusion of a large public square.

| think these proposals are well thought through and therefore | am pleased to be able to

say that | give them my whole-hearted support.

Yours faithfully,

@mw\ ‘&@(\Dﬂg&
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Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

2012/2895/P
To Whom It May Concern,

This is a support letter for planning application number 2012/2895/P. This is the planned
development around Centre Point.

| think it is important that the roads around the area be remodelled as the existing layout is
not fit for purpose. A walkway around the Centre Point building would be a welcome addition
and would greatly improve the atmosphere of the area.

| hope that you will consider these plans.

Regards,

/
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WCTH 8ND

Dear Ms. Peck,

I am writing to you in relation to the planning application,
reference number 2012/2895/P.

| am a local resident and | understand that the new facilities will
be arealimprovement to the area and | think the new housing will
make excellent use of Centre Point Tower, while the square will be
of great benefit to the general public.

| hope the Council will approve these plans to bring this building
into the twenty first century.

Yours sincerely,

, DW‘
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms. Peck,
RE: 2012/2895/P

I am writing to you to urge the Council to approve the planning application
for Centre Point Tower. The building looks very dilapidated and in need of
refurbishment, and so therefore I think this proposal makes excellent use
of the building, the public square is a very intriguing inclusion and given its
location I think it would be a great opportunity to improve the area
considering the pending arrival of Crossrail.

Yours Sincerely,
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department

Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8SND

Dear Amanda Peck,

RE: 2012/2895/P

This letter is to indicate my support for the development that has
been proposed for Centre Point Tower. More new local business will
be of real benefit to the area, especially with the arrival of
Crossrail which will generate a great deal of revenue for the
community,

Please give this application your support.

Regards,
o Mosne
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms. Peck,
RE: application 2012/2895/P

I am writing in support of this application, which involves the creation of a large public
space. This | think would be a welcome addition to the local community and | strongly urge
you to approve this application.

Yours sincerely
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WCIH 8ND

Dear Ms. Peck,
RE: application 2012/2895/P

| would like to encourage the council to apprové this proposall,
which involves the creation of a large communal area. This | think
would greatly benefit the local environment and | strongly
recommend you to approve this application. '

Yours sincerely _ J =£Hon M p«e\,\w
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- 6\ - &L <=t Files Hi%{h/\
el | \cndow  WelH 8L



Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to show my support for the proposed plans to redevelop the Centre
Point building and surrounding roads (reference number 2012/2895/P).

I think it is vitally important that a public area be included at the base of the
Centre Point building.

I am also concerned that St Giles High Street is noisy, dangerous and dirty and
would like to see it redeveloped.

It is clear that the two-way system on Tottenham Court Road would be a
welcome addition.

Yours sipgerely,

4 k- ailes Wighe Strate



Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

2012/2895/P
Dear Ms. Peck,
[ am writing in support of the above quoted project at Centre Point and the associated area.

The new station at Tottenham Court Road will greatly increase the number of people passing
through the area every day. Up to 80,000 will pass a day when the new Crossrail improvements
go ahead. 1t is therefore vitally important that the area be regenerated.

What is more, the current site is hazardous and noisy. The planned public square around Centre
Point would solve these issues and | welcome the changes.

Yours sincerely,



Planning Department

Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir/Madam,

This letter is to display my support of application 2012/2895/P. The
proposal regarding Centre Point will give a much better impression
of Camden as well as greatly encourage local business, and reduce
the amount of traffic with the inclusion of a large public square.

I think these proposals are very much beneficial to the community
and therefore I strongly urge the Council to accept this
application.

Yours faithfully,
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Amanda Peck (mf)
Planning Department Lot
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street
London
WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms. Peck,
RE: application 2012/2895/P

I am writing to encourage the council to approve this application, which involves the
creation of a large piazza. This | think would be a welcome addition to the local
environment and | strongly recommend you to approve this application.

Yours sincerely

T mvl@-k
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Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir or Madam,

| am writing to express my support for the development of Centre Point which has the
reference number 2012/2895/P,

If completed these plans would greatly improve the pedestrian area around centre point
and make St Giles High Street a much more pleasant place to visit.

i therefore encourage you to support these plans too.

Sincerely yours, | ,.\
B Crreat Yusse Stveet
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Amanda Peck,

I would like to show my support for the plans to build a new pedestrian area,
new road layout and improvements to the Centre Point Tower. The reference
number for this planning application is 2012/2895/P.

As you know this is a busy area which is likely to get even more congested after
the planned Crossrail station at Tottenham Court Road is completed. It is
therefore very important that the pfans include a pedestrian area at the base of
Centre Point.

I also disiike the current situation St Giles High Street is in and believe that
these plans would be a great improvement.

Yours sincerely,
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department

Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Amanda Peck,

This letter is regarding a piece of planning permission, reference number

2012/2895/P.

I would like to show my supportt for a number of reasons. Firstly, I believe a public
space close to the Centre Point Tower would be a welcome addition to the area.
Secondly, it is important that the safety and cleanliness of St. Giles High Street be
improved. Finally I understand that the council is concerned about traffic
modelling and that these concerns are holding up the process. The council should
move forward as quickly as possible with this scheme and shouldn’t let this issue
curtail the process.

Yours sincerely,
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms. Peck,

| would like to show my support for the proposed pedestrian area at the base of Centre Point
Tower and associated improvements to the roads and buildings in the area (ref.
2012/2895/P).

The existing space is not used in a sensible way and | feel it would put to better use if a two-
way road layout were included. This would make the one way system in place on St Giles
High Street unnecessary and would free up the area for pedestrians. These improvements
would greatly benefit those who live, work or travel in the area.

| look forward to seeing these plans come to fruition.

Best regards,




anda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WCIH 8ND

Re: 2012/2895/P

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to show my support for the proposed developments of St Giles High
Street, the surrounding roads, and the Centre Point Tower.

I welcome these plans as I am concerned with overcrowding once the new station on
Tottenham Court Road is completed. If 80,000 people are going to be traveling through
this location a day T think it is important that a pedestrian area be included in the
redevelopments.

I hope these plans go ahead and the associated improvements take place.

Yours faithfully,

AA&A Yoral Mohen

136 Cl\ocine Coss Tood '

LN Oow w@H gL



Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Sireet

london

WCIH 8ND

2012/2895/P

To Whom It May Concern,

| would like to register my support for the planned regeneration of the Centre
Point building.

The current area is unclean and loud and the existing road system is a reall
threat to the safety of pedestrians. Building a two-way system on Tottenham
Court Road and pedesirianized area will solve these issues.

I encourage you to show your support for these plans too.

Youf faithfully,

GUANNY A2 2an A
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department

Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WCIH 8§ND

2012/2895/P

Dear Ms Peck,

I'am writing to you to show my support for the proposed developments of the Centre Point building.
I understand that the existing plans have been delayed by TFL who are struggling to model the
proposed road layout. Camden Council should not allow this to stifle the plans, which should go
ahead regardless. '

F also believe the existing layout on Tottenham Court Road should be reworked to move traffic away
from St Giles High Street. This would allow a pedestrian area to around the base of Centre Point

which would vastly improve the location.

Yours sincerely, [

A6 Depmark Place



Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

2012/2895/pP

Dear Sir/Madam,

This letter is regarding the plans to develop the old Centre Point building at Tottenham
Court Road.

My primary concerns surround the existing road layout; this ought to be transformed
into a two-way system making the old one way design redundant.

What is more, the new Crossrail development which is planned is likely to bring up to
80,000 people through the area every day. This makes the development all the more
important.

The changes planned for the area ought to include a public space at the base of Centre
Point to complete the regeneration of the area.

Yours faithfully,
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Amanda Peck

Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WCI1H SND

Dear Ms. Peck,
I am writing this letter to you in an attempt to convince the Council to approve the planning

application 2012/2895/P.

Housing is always a very important issue and | think that this application provides us with a
distinct opportunity to improve the housing provision within Camden.

| thoroughly urge the Council to grasp this opportunity by approving this planning
application.

Yours Sincerely
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Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to express my approval of the planning application regarding
Centre Point, reference number 2012/2895/P.

Centre Point Tower is such an iconic part of the West End, but it is in great
need of refurbishment. | think a newly invigorated building with the
inclusion of housing would be excellent for the area.

I support this application and I sincerely hope that it goes ahead, as it will
benefit both visitors and local residents.

Yours faithfully,
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